Response to request for comments by Federal Tax Reform Panel on Feb 16th 2005

Honor Senator Connie Mack, Chairman

From John T. Aulick Jr.

4440 N.E. 65th Way

High Springs, Fl. 32643

March 9th 2005

Sir, I request that your Panel seriously consider the Fair Tax proposal because of the burdensome complexity 

of the present system. My taxes are always paid on the short form, yet I still go to a professional to do my taxes 

because the confusing instructions are impossible to follow, and they get more so yearly. 

I consider our present tax system unfair to all because of the tax breaks given businesses,farmers, and people 

who have children, and people who earn enough to shelter their taxes in our unfair system.

Our present system has always been a heavy burden on the middle class tax payer. I can not see it changing 

under our present out dated system

I would hope your Panel would try to achieve a fair tax we all can be proud of and that Congress cannot use as

a social engineering tool.

Sincerely, J.T. Aulick Jr.

